
Dear Member 
 
NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2024 
This email is to give formal NOTICE of the ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2024, but also includes other 
information which may be of interest to you and your fellow club members. 
 
The CWAA AGM is to be held on Saturday 16th March 2024 (2.30pm) at the Meriden Village Hall, 210 Main 
Rd, Meriden, Coventry CV7 7NG.  
The agenda is attached along with the other relevant documents. In order to avoid Wastage, the committee ask 
that members bring with them a copy of any document they may require.   

 
As usual various awards will be presented at the AGM, including County Team Badges and Year Bars for 
2023.  All members are welcome to attend, and it would be good to see all clubs represented. 
 
Nominations are invited for anyone prepared to accept a committee position.  Please note that ALL 
committee positions are resigned at the AGM, and whilst some members will re-stand, this year several 
members have indicated a wish to stand down. As the county committee meets only four times during the year, 
attending meetings is not particularly onerous and meetings will be split between face-to-face and online.  If 
you or any other member you know would be interested in joining the committee, please use the enclosed 
nomination form.  If you would like any further information, you are welcome to contact me.  
 
The CWAA Website (www.cwaa.org.uk) Webmaster, Wendy Baird, is always happy to receive contributions 
e.g. details of shoots, news items etc.  Please check that the contact information etc. given for your club on the 
website is up to date.  
 
The CWAA Summer Postal League 2024 There will be a summer postal league in 2024. However, the entry 
form will not be sent out until after the AGM.  
 
County Matches Anyone with aspirations to shoot for the County should contact the County Team Manager,  
Peter Hughes (team.manager@cwaa.org.uk).  He will be looking for new talent this summer.  Teams will be 
selected on merit, based on the best information available regarding scores, but even if you do not think you 
are good enough for selection at present, do get in touch with Peter if you have ambition. 

 
The CWAA Senior and Junior Outdoor Championships will be held on 7th July at Shipston Archers. The 
entry form will be available on the CWAA website. 
 
The CWAA Field Championships  - TBC 
 
The CWAA Clout Tournament - TBC 
 
County Records together with record claim forms are on the web-site.   
 
Best wishes to you and your club for a good year’s shooting. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Alan Smith (Secretary CWAA) 
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